
 
3 September 2008 

 
Dear Colleagues, Students and Alumni,  
 

Campus Master Planning: Stage 1 Stakeholder Engagement Report 
 
We are delighted to announce that the Consultant’s Stage 1 Stakeholder Engagement Report 
is now ready for viewing. The report is released in English. The full report and the Chinese 
translation of the following sections of it are available on the website of CMP 
(http://www.cuhk.edu.hk/cmp/en/):  
 

1. Executive Summary 
2. Conclusions in the Key Findings Section 
3. Way Forward  

 
Immediately after their appointment as respectively the consultant and architect of CUHK’s 
Campus Master Planning (CMP) in February 2008, Aedas Limited and its overseas partner, 
Edward Cullinan Architect (UK), have started the Stage 1 CMP Study and launched a series 
of activities gathering detailed information. In this first stage of CMP, a series of events 
including engagement meetings, workshops and forum were organized to hear as well as 
collect views and priorities from the Colleges, Faculties, students, staff members, alumni and 
other members of the University community.  
 
The Consultant considers the valuable information collected in Stage 1 Stakeholder 
Engagement useful in establishing concepts and directions of the conceptual CMP and they 
will present a Conceptual Planning Proposal and launch the Stage 2 engagement activities in 
late September. 
 
Both the consultation process and the final outcome are important to the University in the 
formulation of a sustainable CMP. The Consultant and the Steering Committee encourage and 
welcome all University Members to continue participating actively in this Study.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ching Pak-chung  Essy Baniassad 
Co-Chairman  Co-Chairman 
The Steering Committee on Campus 
Master Planning 
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